
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Hutchison for answer 
by the Depute Leader at a meeting of 
the Council on 10 February 2022 

The introduction of a Workplace Parking Levy (WPL) is 
included in the City Mobility Plan 2021 – 2030 and has been 
publicly supported by the Depute Leader.  

Question (1) Given the announcement by his party nationally that

Scottish Labour is opposed to a WPL, does the Depute

Leader remain supportive of the introduction of a WPL in

Edinburgh during the next Council term in contradiction to

his party’s stance?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) For transparency, is this the stance of the Labour Group on

the Council?

Answer (2) 


